
Minutes of Parks & Recreation Committee 

For The Town of Redington Shores 

Wednesday March 27, 2024 

 

Meeting of the Parks and Recreation Committee for Redington Shores was called to order 
at 5:10 by chair Loretta Fricks on March 27, 2024.  The meeting was held at Town Hall, 
17425 Gulf Boulevard, Redington Shores, Fl 33708. 

In Attendance:  Committee Members Loretta Fricks, Marie Palena, Cathy Sypniewski, 
Bonnie Utz and Ginger McQuigg.  Absent, Emily Schrader 

Old Business:   

It was moved and seconded to approve the minutes from the workshop meetings. 

Beach Access Review:  The committee went through all the gathered information from the 
chart of the Town Public Beach Access locations.  After review and discussion on each one 
of the locations on the chart, changes were made to the chart to begin the preparation of a 
document to present to the Town Council with recommendations.  Such changes included 
removing one of the locations from Town owned to privately owned, corrections to all typos 
and any clarifications that seemed necessary.  Since this document is still a work in 
progress and could not be finished at the meeting, the committee voted to move the next 
regularly scheduled meeting of the PAR committee from April 10th to April 3rd at 4PM to have 
it ready to present to the Town Council on April 10th at their regularly scheduled meeting.   

The meeting was adjourned at 6:30 

“Persons are advised that if they decide to appeal any decisions made at this meeting they 
will need a record of the proceedings, and for such purpose they may need to ensure that a 
verbatim record of the proceedings is made which record includes the testimony and 
evidence upon which the appeal is to be based.” 

“The Town maintains a tape recorder for all public hearings. In the event that you wish to 
appeal a decision the tape may or may not adequately ensure a verbatim record of the 
proceedings.  Therefore, you may wish to provide a court reporter at your expense.” 

 


